
 

 
 
 
JED 
 
5th July 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Folgaria, Italy Ski Trip - Parents’ Information Evening 
 
Firstly, some good news! Select School Travel have sourced another hotel in Folgaria, 
therefore all students will be able to ski together in the same resort. The students will be staying 
in the Hotel Ramanda and the Hotel Al Lago in Lavarone, a short drive from Folgaria. 
  
I am also writing to invite you to The Cripps Hall Theatre on 18th July 2022 from 7.00pm - 
7.45pm for an information evening. We would like both parent/guardian and pupils to attend 
on the evening, so that all will then be aware of the administration that needs completing for 
the trip, and the time frame. More information on this will be forthcoming at the information 
evening. 
 
We will also be discussing kit needs, outlining the structure of a typical day in the mountains, 
highlighting risk assessment, showing you the hotels we will be staying in and going over the 
trip itinerary.  
 
Another item on the agenda for this meeting will be the possibility of pre-trip lessons at the 
SnoZone in Milton Keynes, which would be an extra cost. 
 
This evening will also provide an opportunity for you to meet the Trip Leaders and ask any 
questions that you may have. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Elder   Mr G Bradbury    
Ski Trip Leader  Ski Trip Leader  


